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The Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, Ambassador Rita Claverie Díaz de Sciolli, Permanent Representative of Guatemala, presents her compliments to all the delegations and has the honor to invite them to a special meeting of the Permanent Council on Tuesday, November 12, 2019, at 3:00 p.m.  The meeting is convened at the request of the Permanent Missions of Brazil, Canada, Colombia, United States, Guatemala, Peru, Dominican Republic, and Venezuela for the purpose of considering the situation in Bolivia (CP/doc.5567/19) (CP/INF.8427/19).
The meeting will be held in the Simón Bolívar Room to consider the items included on the accompanying order of business.
The Chair kindly requests the delegations' cooperation in ensuring that the meeting starts on time.
DRAFT ORDER OF BUSINESS
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO CONSIDER 
THE SITUATION IN BOLIVIA (CP/doc.5567/19) (CP/INF.8427/19)


Date:
Tuesday, November 12, 2019

Time:
3:00 p.m.

Place:
Simón Bolívar Room
1. Report on the electoral integrity analysis on the elections in the Plurinational State of Bolivia on October 20, 2019, by the Department of Electoral Cooperation and Observation (DECO)
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Remarks by member state delegations
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